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Post Conference Information 

  
 

Dear partners, 

 

Thank you for your participation in our 2023 Nourishing Together conference. The Central 

Texas Food Bank is here to support you as we all work hand in hand in our shared effort to 

combat hunger in Central Texas. It was powerful to see our partners collaborate, lift one 

another up, and enjoy coming together in the spirit of community service. 

 

If you haven’t already, please complete our post-conference survey here so that we can learn 

more about how we can improve and where we met or exceeded your expectations. 

 

Materials and presentations from the conference can be found here. We recommend opening 

the link in a Chrome browser. 

 

Thank you to CTFB’s Network Standards and Capacity Team for their efforts in putting together 

this conference, and thank you to all our partners for your participation. 
 

 

https://www.centraltexasfoodbank.org/agencies/recent-communications/?utm_source=pacl_newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=feb&utm_term=preheader&utm_content=in_text
https://centraltexasfoodbank.wufoo.com/forms/r1nzkxzk0enqs3v/
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1jRIXviBOq8gwNhKkmbx8w-Qw1kL2sOwQ?usp=drive_link
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